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“We want that education by which
character is formed, strength of
mind is increased, the intellect is
expanded, and by which one can
stand on one's own feet.”                    
So, our college is committed
towards providing the complete
form of education to the student
community of rural areas. It's my
pleasure to bring out the college
level activities during November
2023 in the form of newsletter.
                        Dr. G. Koteswaraiah
                                                        Principal



Admission
Drive

International Plastic
Bag Free Day

Five  Route- wise Admission
teams formed with faculty
members  visited Govt. Junior
Colleges and different villages in
and around Puttur and met the
students  who have completed
intermediate course. During the
Admission  drive faculty
members  motivated 300
students  and distributed
pamphlets.

NCC unit of the college organised  an
awareness  programme  on
International   Plastic Bag Free Day
with an aim to spread an awareness
among local people  to eliminate
single use Plastic  bags from their  day
to  day  lives.NCC  Officer
Dr.M.Srinivasulu and other faculty
members explained  the harmful
effects of Plastic  to ecosystem and
encouraged to find eco- friendly
alternatives.
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Clean and
Green Program

Long-term Internship
Viva-voce

The NSS Unit of the College
organised a clean and green
Programme under the Swachh
Bharat Mission. The NSS
volunteers actively  participated
in the program. They cleaned the
campus and premises  of the
College by cutting  and plucking
unwanted  weeds and cleared
unwanted grass to make the
campus a lot more healthier,
greener and cleaner.

The college  had arranged  Viva-
Voce of final year B.Sc. and B.Com.
students  who had completed  their
long-term  Internship  project. Viva
Voce was conducted  on 03-07-
2024 in the college. The faculty of
the concerned  departments
including  external  examiners were
involved in conducting it as per the
University  norms.
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Skill-hub Course
Certificate
Distribution 

Guest Lecture

The Skill hub centre  of the
College distributed certificates
to the candidates  who have
completed  Domestic  Data Entry
Operator Course on 16-07-2024.
Principal  Dr. G. Koteswariah, 
Vice - Principal Sri V. Veeriah, 
Skill - hub Coordinator Mr. Rassul,
trainer Mr. Afrin were  present  in
the  program.

The Dept. of Botany initiated
cultivation of organic leafy
vegetable and other vegetables in
the Botanical Garden as one of the
best practices of the Department.
The students of III B.Sc. (BZC, BBC &
MBC) are engaged in the leafy
vegetable and other vegetable
cultivation by collecting the best
varieties of the crop from their
villages followed by planting,
maintenance and monitoring of the
plants with proper irrigation and
organic manure.
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